
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Case #24-008- Tanglewood hearing 

will not occur on 

Wednesday, May 7th, 2025 

*More Details to Follow* 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting for 

May 7th, 2025, will now be held at the 

Candia Town Hall 74 High Street, 

Candia, NH 03034  

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 603-483-8588. 

 

For the Planning Board, 

Tim D’Arcy, Chairman 

 

 


